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CHILD SAFETY IS OUR NUMBER ONE FOCUS

It wasn’t long since we had our 
last holiday day program, and 
yet here we are getting ready 
for our Jungle Adventures. This 
term was an exciting time for us, 
as we introduce our new project 
manager Kim Taylor. We are 
excited to have Kim join our 
team as we venture through new 
ideas to revamp our space. 
It has been a great opportunity to 
meet parents during our monthly 
barbecues. I wanted to take this 
opportunity to remind parents 
that our service is free for all 
Yarrabah Families and we look 
forward to having your children 
attend our Program. 
A reminder to parents, pick up 
and drop off points are at the 
front of the school with lots of 
signs to direct you to our service 
number. As we get closer to our 
Holiday program adventure, I 
encourage all parents to label 
your children’s items. As you may 
have seen, we are super excited 
for the five excursions this 
Holiday program. 

March 
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CHILD SAFETY IS OUR NUMBER ONE FOCUS

Arts
and 
Crafts

Our program this term has 
been primarily focused on 
animal theme. We go really 
messy with glove and fork 
painting, making masks and 
paper planes. 



Kim Taylor
OSHC Project Manager
Yarrabah School
P: 0459 868 746
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CHILD SAFETY IS OUR NUMBER ONE FOCUS

I would like to introduce myself 
to families. Three weeks ago, I 
replaced Lucy as the Yarrabah 
School OSHC Project Manager 
and represent Yarrabah to 
manage and support TheirCare 
to run the very best program 
possible for our students. Prior 
to this, I spent 6 ½ years working 
in reception at Yarrabah and 
will be familiar to some of you.  
Please contact me on 
0459 868 746 about any concerns 
you might have or ideas to 
make the program even better.
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CHILD SAFETY IS OUR NUMBER ONE FOCUS

BOOKINGS ARE OPEN
FOR TERM 2


